CMA letter to PHIN welcoming
achievement of bronze compliance
milestone

The Competition and Markets Authority (CMA) welcomes the achievement by the
Private Healthcare Information Network (PHIN) and the private healthcare
industry of the ‘bronze milestone’ on their way to achieving full complianc..
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